

Minutes of village hall meeting 18th August 2021

Present; Mandy Wood, Richard Fernley, Todd Strehlow, Mike Atkins, Kate Hayward
Apologies: Frances and Ian Gander

Follow-ups from last meeting

Todd has emailed Vernon about bar idea for a band night

Todd has asked floor company to update their quote for resurfacing

Todd sorting out quote for car park improvements

Emails have been sent to Clark & Simpson re sewerage but no progress yet

Fram broadband have been asked to quote for putting hall on the internet

Movie nights - someone in Ipswich might be able to do a drive in for us (T)

Kate to email Todd the premises licence

Hirings

Had enquiry to hold a mini festival for a 60th bday on 16 July 2022. Will clarify which part of the land is village halls with the potential hirer, discuss electricity consumption, music and alcohol licences, food trucks, need to clear up afterwards and how the play area is public space. Agreed to charge £175 for Fri to Sunday and suggested the hirer comes and views

Toilets

2 new design options and Mike is to ask Richard a former architect who lives in village to help with final plan

Vikki Anne restarting 14th Sept for 6 weeks

Kate to do flyer for bingo and poster

Queen's platinum Jubilee 5th June 2022

75th birthday of the hall 2022

Maybe make it a weekend thing? Tanks from Debach, Lindyhop band??

Kate to email Allonsfield to see if have held on to 2 tables

Kate to contact caravan clubs about returning

Container - Todd to speak to Clark and Simpson about getting it moved slightly so can access pit

No date set for next meeting